
 

 

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School 
Year 5 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 25th March 2022 

We have had a fantastic week celebrating the outdoors and riding our bikes and 

scooters. Next week will be assessment week and the children will be tested on 

their core learning. On Friday 1st April we are welcoming our new caterers to the 

school. Please wear orange to support them—the children will enjoy an array of 

fresh new foods. Please also sign up for school dinners!    

Weekly Homework  

Ten minute Maths and English workout for Monday 

Maths homework 

3 Reading Record entries per week. 

Online homework: Google Classroom 

English  

Next week, the girls will take 

their Mid-Year Reading and 

SPAG Tests.   

They will also create PowerPoints describing  

element s of the futuristic world Lydia has been 

thrown into. 

Please follow us on    

Twitter and Instagram to    

support our school 

@WJGSS   

Bikefest and Scooter Week!  

This week we have been celebrating and encour-

aging riding bikes, scooters or walking to 

school. Many girls have won prizes with the 

magical Golden Lock mysteriously appearing on 

their choice of micro mobility device!  

Well done to all who participated and please 

continue to ride/walk to school!  

Class Certificates of the Week 

5.1   Tamia & Zaina A  

5.2   Ajwa & Mahira 

5.3   Yara & Areesha 

Kindness Certificates 

5.1  Zhema, Lava & Abi 

5.2  Zainab 

5.3  Fareeha  

Maths                                                                               

Next week we are taking our mid term assessments.  

These assessments will involve completing 1 arith-

metic paper and 2 reasoning papers.  

Please spend time with your daughter revising    

arithmetic questions and lengthier mathematical  

word problems .  

Reading Certificates 

5.1   Cecilia, Simran, Amna 

5.2  Mayokun, Farheen, Maria, Sameera, Vesta 

5.3  Areesha, Maria, Jisha 

Year 5 activities throughout the week 

PE  Certificates 

5.1 Dano 
5.2 Yusra 
5.3 Dareen & Layla 

 

 

 

       tangent  

The Green project! based in 

Thornton Heath Community   

gardens is back on! Girls have 

been selected and we look    

forward to starting 

this exciting    

project !   

The value of    

March  is Hard work 

How does hard 

work  encourage 

you to think about 

your future goals? 


